
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whately  

PlanningBoard 

Whately, Massachusetts 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Board of Whately will hold a public 

hearing on Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 7:00 pm at the Town Offices, 4 

Sandy Lane, Whately. Scott Hutkoski and Stephen Herbert have applied for 

site plan approval, as required by Section 171-17-A.2 of the Whately zoning 

bylaws, for the cultivation of marijuana in existing greenhouses located at 

149 Christian Lane. This notice is also published electronically on 

www.recorder.com/public-notices and www.masspublicnotices.org.  

        Whately Planning Board 

        Donald Sluter, Chair   
      Nov 20 and 27, 2018 
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